
Hello Carthage Students,  

This is a reminder that you may be eligible to receive Coronavirus Response and Relief Supplemental 

Appropriations ACT (CRRSAA) financial aid relief grant funds. Determining your eligibility is dependent 

on multiple factors including financial need; as determined by a valid FAFSA.    

To determine your eligibility prior to the Fall 2021 tuition due date Wednesday 07/28/2021 you must 

complete the financial aid process by Thursday 06/17/2021. A completed financial aid process includes: 

         Submitting a valid FAFSA (Students ineligible to submit a FAFSA may still be eligible to 

receive CRRSAA funds.)  

         Submitting additional documentation requested by the Office of Student Financial Services 

         Completing your online Check-In process (beginning 05/13/2021) 

         To view your missing documents, log on to your my.carthage.edu portal. 

After clicking on the Finances tab, you will click on "View Financial Aid Document 

Tracking." Ensure that you change the award year to "2021-2022 Academic 

Year" and then your missing documents will be listed towards the bottom of the 

screen. 

  

CRRSAA provides financial aid grants to students with significant financial need to assist with paying for 

costs associated with college attendance or emergency costs that arise due to the coronavirus pandemic 

– such as tuition, food, housing, healthcare or child-care. Priority will be given to students who 

demonstrate high unmet financial need and to students and families who have appealed to the Office of 

Student Financial Services due to loss of income. 

 

Please contact our office with any questions.  We can be reached by phone at 262-551-6001 or by email 

at finaid@carthage.edu. 
  

Sincerely, 
Your Student Financial Services Team 
 
-- 
Jeffrey Teague 
Director of Financial Aid 
Carthage College 
2001 Alford Park Drive, Kenosha, WI 53140 
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